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To:  The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus 
From: Student Government Leadership 
Subject: Week of November 2nd Updates  
Date:  November 6th, 2020 
 
 
This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• USF vs. UCF Competition is up so make sure to sign the pledge!! 
• Advocated to the University COVID task force to allow student orgs to have “Grab n 

Go” events on campus. 
• Met with Dr. Dosal to advocate for Pass/Fail options for the Fall semester. 
• In progress of making constitutional amendments to be on the ballot next spring. 
• Met with Florida Student Association (FSA) on Monday to hear university updates and 

discuss the Rise Up initiative.  

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   

Local Student Government 
 

• Led second Tampa-specific SG Advisory Board meeting where Deputy Public Defender 
Jaida Abbas presented two of her projects: the period project and her coalitions proposal.  

• Participated in an interview with USF St. Pete’s campus newspaper The Crow’s Nest


